
    

FOPH Infoline for travellers: +41 58 464 44 88  (06:00 – 23:00)

COVID-19 Ordinance on International 
Passenger Transport Measures

New coronavirus

PROTECT YOURSELF 
AND OTHERS

Since 6 July 2020, travellers arriving in Switzerland from certain areas are required to 
go into quarantine for a period of 10 days. 
This measure is based on the COVID-19 Ordinance on International Passenger Transport 
Measures and applies to persons entering Switzerland from countries or areas with an 
increased risk of infection with the coronavirus.

You must notify the competent cantonal authority within two days of your arrival in 
Switzerland and follow the instructions given to you by the authorities. Costs incurred 
during quarantine must be borne by the traveller.

You will �nd the list of countries or areas with an increased risk of infection with 
the coronavirus, along with details of the cantonal agencies and exceptions from 
the quarantine requirements, here:

www.bag.admin.ch/entry

Anyone who evades quarantine, or who fails to comply with the duty to notify the 
authorities, is commi�ing an o�ence under the Epidemics Act and is liable to a �ne 
of up to CHF 10,000.

Please refer to the FOPH website www.bag.admin.ch/new-coronavirus 
for further information or contact the Infoline.
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